
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I wish to express my position regarding the further export of water from the Tuolumne and 

Merced rivers as well as others in our area.   

I am directly and seriously affected by such a move.  You are sending water to southern 

California and drying up northern California. 

My water well is being affected.  Our crops, the food for a large portion of the world, is being 

depleted.  Why are the people of southern California being given preferential treatment over 

those of us in northern California?  We are people too.  You steal our water to give to one of the 

most crime ridden areas in our nation.........really makes a lot of sense.  

 

Limit the population in the southern California cities, tell the excess to move on to another state 

where there is water for them, don't steal it from us. 

 

Thank you, 

Helen Watson 

209-853-2247 

boldandbravehelen@yahoo.com 
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